South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

3rd November 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

<u>Christmas Lunch – Thursday 15th December</u>

Our Christmas lunch will take place on **Thursday 15**th **December**. A copy of the menu is attached to this letter.

All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free hot lunch as part of the Universal Infant Free School Meals Programme (UIFSM).

If your child usually has a hot lunch on a <u>Thursday</u>, we will order them a Christmas lunch. However, if you have previously opted out of the UIFSM programme or your child does not usually have a hot lunch on a Thursday, you <u>MUST</u> let the school office know if you would like your child to have the Christmas lunch.

If you are unsure about whether a lunch will be ordered for your child, please contact the school office.

Finally, please note that the deadline for any amendments to Christmas lunch orders is **9am Thursday 1**st **December.**

Yours sincerely

South Bersted School















